
 
 

 
 

 

Do you love taking pictures? Are you creative? Do you enjoy working 
with friends as part of a team? 

Then the OLPS Yearbook Club is the place for you! 

As a member of the Yearbook Club, you’ll help capture special 
moments at school events, design our school yearbook, and even 

contribute to The Patriot Newspaper. 

We will meet twice a month from 3:00–4:00 PM in Room 18. All 
dates are on the school calendar. Parents/guardians should pick up at the 

gym promptly at 4:00. Students not picked up on time will be sent to 
aftercare. 

If you’d like to be part of the OLPS Yearbook Club, please return the 
permission slip below along with the $20 shirt fee to Ms. Tardo by 

September 2nd. 
Our first meeting will be Wednesday, September 10th. We can’t wait 

to get started! 

Yearbook Coordinators: 
Ms. Tardo, Mrs. Landry, & Mrs. Brunal 

 

I, ______________________________, give permission for my child, 
______________________________, 

to join the OLPS Yearbook Club. I understand that meetings will be held twice a month on Wednesdays 
from 3:00–4:00 PM and that pick-up is no later than 4:00 at the gym. I have enclosed the $20 shirt fee. 

T-shirt Size (circle one): 
YS   YM   YL   YXL 
AS   AM   AL   AXL 


